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This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

1RT 99% 

3L 97% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winner 
is: 

Lucy 4W 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  3890 

Morrison =  3985 

Welton =  3464 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 
are: 

Abigail 2W 

Jack 5C 

Christian Value: Joy         Learning Behaviour:  Participation         Worship Theme:   Advent 

The highlight of this week has definitely been the fantastic 
Year 2 Christmas performance. It was so lovely to wel-
come parents into school and for us all to see how hard 
the children had worked to provide us with such delightful 

Christmas entertainment. The singing and acting was superb and made me 
smile so much. A huge thank you to all who attended for taking lateral flow 
tests and wearing masks. We have our final concerts on Monday and in line with 
the government’s updated advice we have put a new risk assessment in place. If 
you are coming to the concerts - either in the morning or afternoon - please 
make sure you have read our letter and that you call in at the office before the 
concert if you are exempt from wearing a mask.  
The Year One children had a brilliant time at The  Curve watching ‘The Smeds 
and The Smoos.’ It was a lovely trip and all the teachers told me they were  real-
ly impressed and proud of the children’s behaviour and their enjoyment of the 
production. Thank you to everyone who had to wait to pick up their child in the 
freezing cold. We were assured they would all be back in time but traffic was a 
real problem.  
We have lots to look forward to in the last week of term. The children looked so 
lovely dressed in their Christmas Jumper outfits that I have sent a parentmail to 
all Year 1 parents to ask if they can come in their lovely outfits again on Monday 
for the concert. The children have all been busy making hats for our Christmas 
Dinner Celebration on Wednesday - thank you all for booking this in advance - 
as you can imagine it is a mammoth task for our lovely kitchen staff to produce 
500+ festive lunches. Christmas parties are taking place towards the end of the 
week—details elsewhere in the newsletter and we are all be looking forward to 
joining the Key Stage 2 classes for their Carol Concert on Thursday. 
Phew! I am sure there will be even more fun and seasonal joy as the week pro-
gresses, so I am hoping to get a good rest this weekend!   

The children all looked amazing today! 
Thank you so much for your generosity 
So far we have raised an amazing £272.00 
If you would like to contribute, there is still 
time to make a donation online via the Just Giving page. 
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cjd210026963  

Fundraising Update 
 

We would like to say a huge 

“Thank  you”  
for your kindness and gen-

erosity.   
 

We raised an amazing  

£1057.13  
for this year’s Royal British Legion 

Poppy Appeal 

Helping the Homeless 
 
Every year Lily gets involved in filling 
shoeboxes for their family friend’s  
Homeless charity appeal. She said it 
fills her with so much joy to be able 
to give essential items and treats to 
people less fortu-
nate than herself.  
 
We are all very 
proud of her! 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cjd210026963


13.12.2021 Yr 1 Carol Concert 9.30am 

13.12.2021 Yr 1 Carol Concert 2.15pm 

15.12.2021 Christmas Lunch 

17.12.2021 Last day of term 

05.01.2022 first day of Spring term 

06.01.2022 Yr 5 Space Centre trip 

 

 

 
Year 6 
Year 5 

Kiran and Tom 
Year 4 
Year 3 
Year 2 

Maximillion and Jaxon 

Year 1 
Chloe and Arthur 

EYFS 
Edward 

 
 

Save the Date 
Our next virtual meeting will be 

held on Tuesday 18th January 2022  
kpakibworth@gmail.com 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Year three have loved Christmas jumper day to-
day! They have enjoyed listening to some of their 
favourite Christmas songs while wearing their 
festive jumpers and accessories. Year 3 have also 
had decorations day this week! We spent some 
time making bobble hat tree decorations from 
cardboard and 

wool, snowflake Christmas crowns and 
Christmas cards. There were some tricky 
instructions, but the children persevered to 
make some beautiful decorations. They 
enjoyed choosing their own colours to 
make some festive patterns.  

The Department for Education liked our 
Tweets of Christmas Jumper day so much they even asked if they could re
-tweet on their own website!  

Christingle 
Service 

 
St Wilfrid’s  Church 

Sunday 12th December at 4pm 
 
Everyone welcome – no need to 
book but numbers will be lim-
ited. 

This service will also be live 
streamed. 

Some Christingle kits available 
from the church from 12 noon. 

Kibworth Advent Calendar  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do visit our Christmas Advent calendar at  
https://kibworthprimary.org.uk/kibworth-primary-advent-calendar/  

for some Christmas Cheer, Dancing, Singing and festive fun.  
Todays treat is a Christmas story read by Miss Cornish. 

Christmas Parties 

The wonderful Office Angels have been putting together party bags for all the 
children for their parties next week. The Foundation  
Stage are having their party on Thursday and all the 
other Year groups are having their parties on Friday. 
The children are welcome to wear their Christmas 
jumpers again . If your child has PE on these days it 
will still be taking place.  

Christmas at the gates 

Mrs Marsh has started off this year’s Christmas Gate competition with a 
new selection of Christmas songs and an updated CD play-
er! Mrs Marks has received some help from her husband to 
improve sound at her gate.  Sadly Mr Beck and Mrs Hartley 
are missing Mr Norton at their gate so do give them some 
Christmas cheer as you pass through.  

mailto:kpakibworth@gmail.com

